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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

EYC Nativity – Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 

The children in the EYC have been working so hard rehearsing their Nativity and they are nearly ready for the big show! The 

EYC Nativity production will take place on Wednesday 14th December at 10:30am in the gym hall. We are so excited to 

welcome our parents in for this. Doors will open at 10:15am and parents should enter via the school office.  

 

After the show, staff will take children back to the EYC, however, we would like to invite our parents to stay and enjoy some 

refreshments and a mince pie. 

 

Staff have been working very hard with the children, practising the Nativity, and we look forward to sharing it with you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Lauren Miller 

Depute Head Teacher 

 


